
 

 

ADDENDUM SEVEN 

 

Request for Proposal 20067 
 

AIDEA AK CARES FUNDING PROGRAM 
 
 

June 22, 2020 
 
 
EMAIL TO:  All RFP recipients on record. 
  
The Request for Proposal (RFP) is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 

1. Proposal Due date has been extended.  The due date will be released following the pre-bid 
meeting referenced below.   
 

2. A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting is scheduled for Tuesday June 23, 10:00 a.m.  Potential 
offerors may attend telephonically by calling 1-888-585-9008, when prompted enter 508-917-
314#.  If calling in, please be respectful of other callers and call from a phone that can be 
muted so as to cancel out background noise and the possibility of feedback. Contact the Chief 
Procurement Officer, Lex Sargento, at (907) 771-3951 for more information. 
 

Clarifications/Changes 

3. A question has been raised on the process for adding new program operators. The Authority is 
requesting the opportunity to speak with interested parties on how to best integrate new 
program operators into the program with the changes being proposed to the program 
guidelines as expeditiously as possible. This may have implications to your bid response and 
the Authority would like all interested parties to participate. 
 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 
 

We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Lex Sargento 
Chief Procurement Officer 
asargento@aidea.org 
907-771-3951  


